
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Dear parent/carer 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been given an exciting opportunity to participate in a 

Boccia competition taking place on Monday 24th March between 1:30 – 3pm. This is a fantastic opportunity 

for your child to showcase their skills, engage with other students and represent PCHS&C in an exciting 

competition. 

Transport to and from the venue will be arranged by the college, and your child will be accompanied by staff 

members throughout the event. To ensure your child is comfortable and able to participate fully, we kindly 

ask that they: 

· Bring a pair of trainers 

· PE kit 

· Water bottle 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards,  

N Dean 

TLR for Post 16 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Boccia Tournament -24th March 

 

 

Student name  

☐ I give permission for my child to participate in a Boccia Tournament. 

Signed  Date  
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